
RESIDENT AND VISITOR WARNING 
 

USE OF THIS FACILITY IS SUBJECT TO ALL CDC, STATE OF COLORADO 
AND EL PASO COUNTY COVID-19 GUIDELINES 

 
 
Please be advised that use of this facility is AT YOUR OWN RISK of exposure to COVID-19 and 
other communicable viruses and diseases. 
  
By entering and using the facilities, you agree to assume all responsibility for your own health 
and the health of your family members, guests and others.  While the High Forest Ranch 
Homeowner’s Association (Association) endeavors to maintain a clean and sanitary facility, it 
makes no assurance regarding the cleanliness and sanitation of the facilities. 
 
Note that virtually all cases of COVID-19 infections are spread by others via aerosols (coughs, 
sneezes, singing, etc.), and not by surface contact.  It is your personal choice to interact with 
other people at this facility who are potential carriers of Covid-19 and other communicable 
viruses and diseases. 
  
By meeting others within the facilities, you may become sick, contract the COVID-19 virus, or 
infect others. 
  
If you are ill or have any symptoms (fever, dry cough, body aches, chills, incontinence, 
shortness of breath), DO NOT enter or meet with others within the facilities. 
  
The CDC continues to recommend that all follow cautions in social distancing and sanitation, 
including: 
 
While using the facilities: 

● Disinfect your hands often with soap or sanitizer 

● Avoid touching your face and others 

● If you are not fully vaccinated, wear a face mask  

● Maintain 6 feet of space between yourself and others who are not a member of your 
household or are not fully vaccinated 

 


